
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 

Wednesday 10th January 2024 
 

Year 4 Swimming (Spring Term 2024) 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are delighted that we have been able to secure York Sport Swimming Pool for the Year 4 
swimming sessions for this academic year. This is a super leisure complex and lessons will 
commence on Tuesday 20th February 2024 and run for four consecutive sessions. The 
swimming teachers are highly skilled and during this time the children will be working towards their 
water skill awards which include both swimming and water safety instruction. 
 
The cost of the transport is in total £14.20 per child (£3.55 per session), of which we would ask for a 
voluntary contribution to cover these costs. All additional swimming pool hire costs are being met fully 
by the school.  
 
We are acutely aware of the costs of visits undertaken during the year and are extremely grateful for 
your financial support enabling these to take place. Children will therefore go swimming once during 
their time at Headlands; this is in line with DFE recommendations to maximise curriculum time as well 
as fulfil the Physical Education curriculum. 
 
For children to participate in out of school lessons, we require parent consent and information about 
their swimming ability. Please: 

 Arrange payment via School Money and give permission for your child to participate in the 
Year 4 swimming sessions. You must tick the consent box in School Money; this stage does 
not require payment. 

  Fill in the form about your child’s swimming ability 

https://forms.office.com/e/XK4KCzExeF 
 
The deadline for payment, consent, and submitting form is 6th February 2024. If you have any issues 
with the School Money website, please contact the school office via email at 
headlands.primary@york.gov.uk. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 
Mrs Grace-Britton, Mrs Fowler, Miss Welch and Miss King 
Year 3/4 Class teachers 
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